Steamer "TRECI".

In connexion with the attached letter now
received from the Salvage Association, there would appear to he
no objection to the inquiry suggested by them being made of
the Soclety's Surveyor at Split, and it is accordingly submitted
that the telegraphic inquiry suggested in the last paragraph
of thelr letter might be sent to the Surveyor, with the request
that he should cable his reply to this 0ffice.

. /
& ', ¥ {

g éyi : 12th February, 1935
© 2020

z | X Lloyd's Register
- Fouellien



